
ATTENTION 

2023 SENIORS AND PARENTS 

The Alabama Municipal Electric Authority (AMEA) on behalf of the Sylacauga Utilities 

Board will award four (4) $2,500 scholarships to qualifying students to attend either 

a four-year college, community college, or vocational school in the state of 

Alabama. 

Information Regarding Scholarships 

To be eligible, applicants must be a child (natural, adopted, or foster) of a family 

who receives electrical service from the Sylacauga Utilities Board. This can be a 

residential service or electric service at a business owned wholly or, if a small 

corporation – at least 51% of stock, by the applicant's family.  

  

Scholarship Application 

Applications and supporting information must arrive at AMEA headquarters 

by Monday, February 13, 2023. For more information visit the AMEA web 

site at www.amea.com and choose “Scholarship Program”, contact your 

local school counselor, or call the Sylacauga Utilities Board at 256-249-

0372. 

 

http://www.sylacauga.net/utilities/2021_AMEA_Scholarship_App_Web-Fillable-Form.pdf
http://www.amea.com/
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